
From: Arne Petersen
To: Lazar, Steve
Subject: PRR- Motorcycle Racing
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 12:30:05 PM

Mr. Lazar,
My most recent public records request produced nothing. Can I assume that you have taken no
action, talked with anyone, and the subject of motorcycle racing hasn’t come up since
December 23? If it has I want to know.

-Arne R.W. Petersen
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